
WI pt._ INDIAN RIVER BROADCASTING COMPANY, FORT PIERCE, FLORIDA 

MUTUAL 
DIAL 1400 

SERVING VERO BEACH, FORT PIERCE AND STUART 

August 19, 1946 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

A check of our program logs show 

that your record of reception of our station 

is correct. 

We thank you very much for your interest 

in this matter and hope to have the pleasure of 

hearing from you again. 

Sincerely yours, 

C.S. Clemens 
Chief Engineer 

IN THE WONDERFUL INDIAN RIVER AREA 


